
July 17 2012 


William P. Reichhold 

Materials Licensing Branch 

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

Region III 

2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 210 

Lisle, Illinois 60532-4352 


Dear Sir/Madam: 


This letter is a notification ofpersonnel change at TSi Engineering, Inc., NRC 

license number: 24-32205-01, docket number: 030-35197 


Mr. Terry O'NeilJ, vice-president at TSi Engineering, asked me to send this letter 

informing you that Robert Tarver will no longer be the Assistant Radiation Safety 

Officer for TSi Engineering, Inc. This personnel change is effective June 262012. 

Mr. Terry O'Neill informed me that the new Assistant Radiation Safety Officer for 

TSi Engineering, Inc. will be Mr. James Atkinson. 

Please make this change and send us a new Amendment (No.9) in the name of Mr. 

James Atkinson for our records. 


Sincerely, 


Carlos Villarreal 

Radiation Safety Officer 


Cc: NRC license files, TSi 
Terry O'Neill, PE 
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